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Sunday, 30 May 2021 

Dear Respected Parents/Guardians, 

We pray this letter reaches you in the best of Imaan and health. Ameen. 

Bank Holiday 

There will be no madrasah for tomorrow ONLY (Monday 31st May) for all normal classes. We do realise that schools 

are off for half term and ideally we try our level best to give all holidays in line with school holidays. With the extra 

time given off for Ramadhan / Eid ul fitr and the extra time that will be given off for Eid ul Adha it is not feasible to 

give these half term holidays as well. As you are already aware the childrens` madrasah education has already 

suffered greatly due to Covid–19 and giving more holidays will only impact their education further. 

Please note that there is no Bank Hoilday for Hifz classes.  

Madrasah to resume as normal 

Alhamdolillah, most of our students are out of isolation and so from Tuesday 1st June madrasah will resume 

ONSITE. All the children will be attending for the full madrasah day (4.45 – 7pm).  

As we have reiterated many times before, please do not send your child to madrasah if they have been asked to 

isolate from school or if they have come into close contact with anyone who has tested positive.  

Please remember Darul Quran Masjid, Madrasah and the entire ummah in your pious duas. 

 

Shukran.  

Darul Quran Madrasah. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


